
Information about Debit Authorization Holds 
 
A temporary debit authorization hold affects your account balance - On debit 
card purchases, merchants may request a temporary hold on your account for 
a specified sum of money, which may be more than the actual amount of your 
purchase. When this happens, our processing system cannot determine that the 
amount of the hold exceeds the actual amount of your purchase. This 
temporary hold, and the amount charged to your account, will eventually be 
adjusted to the actual amount of your purchase, but it may be up to three days 
before the adjustment is made.  
Until the adjustment is made, the amount of funds in your account available for 
other transactions will be reduced by the amount of the temporary hold. If 
another transaction is presented for payment in an amount greater than the 
funds left after the deduction of the temporary hold amount, that transaction 
will be a nonsufficient funds (NSF) transaction if we do not pay it or an overdraft 
transaction if we do pay it. You will be charged an NSF or overdraft fee 
according to our NSF or overdraft fee policy. You will be charged the fee even if 
you would have had sufficient funds in your account if the amount of the hold 
had been equal to the amount of your purchase.  
 


